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I am writing to express my full support of LD511 to provide a safe active 
transportation corridor connecting Auburn, Lewiston, Portland and all the towns 
along the way. This trail would be a terrific way to help pedestrians and cyclists get 
off roadways, help connect communities, help small business in all of the involved 
towns and cities.  I strongly encourage construction of the entire corridor as soon as 
possible.


